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August 27, 2021 
 
 
Dear King Members, Friends, and Family: 
 
As we continue to see a surge in COVID-19 cases in the state, we are also seeing cases of COVID-19 here 
on campus. The state is averaging more than 1,400 cases per day. A month ago that number was 310. 
Waupaca County has high COVID-19 case level activity. 
 
Since we last updated you yesterday, we have had one member test positive for COVID-19. There are 
currently two cases (one member, one employee) of COVID-19 on campus.  
 
Per the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS), we continue with facility-wide COVID-19 
testing and limiting visitation. (As a reminder, it is always best to call ahead or visit 
www.WisVetsHomesCOVID.com to confirm which member units are open before traveling for a visit.) 
 
I continue to ask you to please get vaccinated if you have if you haven’t been already. The Delta variant 
is proving especially contagious. As always, please continue to adhere to the guidance set by the Centers 
for Disease Control when it comes to face coverings, social distancing, and hand washing. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Tammy Servatius, Commandant 

http://www.wisvetshomescovid.com/

